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All Pipeline Companies

Parties who have participated in the development of the Regulations
Ian Scott, CAPP

Jake Abes, CEPA

Provincial Pipeline Regulators

Dear Sir or Madam:
Draft National Energy Board Damage Prevention Regulations

The Board has completed the initial development phase of the proposed National Energy Board
Damage Prevention Regulations. These Regulations have now been submitted to the
Department of Justice for review and analysis prior to pre-publication in Canada Gazette, Part 1.

Accompanying this letter, you will find copies of the following documents:

* Draft National Energy Board Damage Prevention Regulations, dated
October 2004.

* Draft Frequently Asked Questions Pertaining to the Drafi National Energy Board
Damage Prevention Regulations, dated 24 June 2004;

The Board is interested any comments or concerns you may regarding these documents. Please
direct any questions in this matter to Ms. Karen Blank at:

Karen Blank (kblank@neb-one.gc.ca)
Regulatory Specialist

National Energy Board

444 — 7th Avenue SW

Calgary, AB T2P 0X8

Phone: (403) 299-3679
Toll Free: 1-800-899-1265
Facsimile: (403) 292-5503

.2

444 Seventh Avenue SW
Cal , Alberta T2P 0X8
gan. Abe Telephone/Téléphone : (403) 292-4800
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Yours truly,

Michel L. Mantha
Secretary

Attachments



